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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Paula Sime [psime@ERI-US.com]
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2009 3:48 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RO#448 Well Installation

Hi Barb, 
  
I wanted to give you a quick status update on the off-site well installation at RO#448, 1725 Park Street, Alameda.  You 
responded to our work plan (thank you) and we immediately began the encroachment permitting process; however, we've 
hit a snag with the encroachment permitting.  There are some insurance and indemnification issues (similar to the City of 
Oakland permits you're familiar with) that Exxon Mobil is working on with their legal counsel and as soon as they resolve 
those issues with the City we'll get back on track with the well permitting and installation.  Our installation report isn't due 
until December 30th so we still have time and we'll do our best to keep things moving forward, but I don't really know what 
to expect from the City of Alameda.  If they are as difficult to deal with as the City of Oakland, it will set our field 
work back, but we'll hope for faster results with them.  I'll keep you posted. 
  
Thanks, and I hope all is well with you. 
  
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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